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We wish to object to this planning application on the grounds that there is insufficient road
infrastructure to take the burden of these heavy goods vehicles and we feel very strongly
that the roads in the surrounding area would be overrun by this application being accepted.
The lack of water supply and utilities in this area means it is under constant threat now,
therefore, the acceptance of this application would exacerbate this problem further. To
loose a natural beauty spot to become a light and noise polluted area, having extreme
adverse affects to the wildlife, would be devastating.





